
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL 

REGARDING THE HOMETOWN MISSIONS FUNDRAISER 

LOCATED AT HOG HEAVEN 

491 HOG HOLLOW RD. – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2024, AT 6:30 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council may attend the Hometown Missions Fundraiser. The event 

will be held Thursday, October 17, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at Hog Heaven at 491 Hog Hollow Rd., Dripping 

Springs, Texas. A quorum of the City Council may be present, and no action will be taken by the council. 

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on October 7, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Diana Boone, City Secretary 

 

 

 


